
 

ADDENDUM #1 

4
th

 Street and Coal Site RFP 

 

On page 14 of 15: PART VI: Submission of Proposal, 1
st
 paragraph. 

The RFP incorrectly states that proposals shall be submitted to the Planning Department 

Reception area, 3
rd

 floor of the Plaza del Sol building.  Instead, proposals must be submitted to 

the City Clerk’s Office, 7
th

 floor, Plaza de Sol building.   

The language shall be changed as follows: 

Proposals may be submitted at any time during normal City business hours until this RFP is closed.  Proposals must be 

delivered to the City Planning Department Reception area, 3
rd

 Office of the City Clerk, 7
th

 floor of the Plaza del Sol 

building located at 600 2
nd

 Street NW, Albuquerque, New Mexico, 87102. No telephone, email or facsimile proposals 

will be considered. 

Note that the due date has not changed: Proposals are due no later than 5:00 pm, May 2, 2014. 


